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Curriculum: - Our themes for this month are:- 

               My new school/new teacher 

The Seaside 

Summer Holidays 

Around the World 

Teddy Toddle  

Thank you for raising so much money for our sponsored Teddy Toddle. The 

children were tired out after such a long walk and deserved a well-earned ice 

cream afterwards. We raised £1560.10 some of which has been which has been 

donated to Cystic Fybrosis 

Sun Care  

Children should have sun cream applied before they come to school.  

 

The Daily Mile 

The children ran and walked the Daily Mile They really enjoyed it and participated 

very well. Photos are on the school website. We will be doing two/three times per 

week in June to help mental health and wellbeing among the children. Mr Austin 

from St Colmcille’s Primary School has kindly allowed us to use their new Daily 

Mile track. 

 

Transition to Primary 1   

In June all parents will receive a written report on their child’s progress this year. 

A signed copy of this will be forwarded to your child’s Primary School. The 

teachers will be meeting with the Primary 1 teachers from the local schools to 

discuss transition to P1. The children who are going to St Colmcille’s Primary will 

be visiting the Rainbow Garden for a Teddy Bears Picnic.  

 

 

Sports Day         

Friday 17th June 9.30-11.00 a.m. approx. 

This is Sports Day for both classes and will be held in the Ballymote Health and 

Well Being Centre. Parents/grandparents/carers etc. are very welcome to attend. 

Children come in to school as normal at 9.00 a.m. and go home around 11.00 a.m. 



with their parents after the sports. Sports should start at 9.30 a.m. There are 

no dinners on this day. Children can wear shorts, t shirts, etc. if they wish.  

 

Barbeque  

Our annual Barbeque will take place during the last few weeks of June. This is a 

normal school day for all pupils and is one they really enjoy. 

 

Eco news  

Well done to all the boys and girls who have continued to be Eco friendly by using 

recycled water to water plants, reuse old cardboard boxes etc. for art and craft 

materials etc. We have planted flowers and vegetables and are learning to look 

after these. We also are learning about how a caterpillar changes into a butterfly, 

and we currently have some of these in our classrooms.  

 

Parental Involvement  

 

We would like to say a big thank you to all our parents this year who have been so 

helpful and supportive in so many ways.  

 

Birthdays in June  

Happy birthday to 

Aoibheann 4th          Mason W 19th  

 

  

Party Day  

              The children’s last day at nursery school will be Thursday 30th June. There will be 

a short party and children go home at 10.30 am. This is a non uniform day. 

The last day for school dinners will be Wednesday 29th June.  

 

The school year has come to an end and the staff of the nursery school would like 

to thank all of the parents and pupils who have worked so hard all year. We will 

miss all of the children who are moving on to P 1 and we hope they will enjoy their 

new schools as much as they have done here. Have a safe and happy summer.  

 

Good luck and God’s blessing for the future.  

 


